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Date: August 5, 2021 

Submitted by: Finance and Technology Department – Financial Services Division 

Subject: Funding Source – 2021 Spike Business Awards 

 

At the Regular Council meeting held on July 27, 2021, Council considered a memo dated 

July 12, 2021 from the Community Development Department – Economic Development Office 

regarding Funding Request for 2021 Spike Business Awards (Attachment 1) and passed the 

following resolution: 

 

RC21/372 (Consent) 

THAT up to $10,000 be approved for the 2021 Spike Business Awards gala to be held 

during BC Buy Local Week, contingent on 1) the Province having moved into Step 4 of 

the ReStart Plan by October 1, 2021, and 2) the City allowing events in the Galleria and 

Inlet Theatre, as recommended in the memorandum dated July 12, 2021 from the 

Community Development Department – Economic Development Office regarding 

Funding Request for 2021 Spike Business Awards; 

 

AND THAT the budget of up to $10,000 be referred to the Finance Committee for 

identifying a funding source. 

 

The budget of up to $10,000 for the 2021 Spike Business Awards gala to be held during BC Buy 

Local Week is now before the Finance Committee for identification of a funding source.  Staff 

recommend the COVID‐19 Safe Restart Grants for Local Governments as a funding 

source.  The recommended resolution is: 

THAT the budget of up to $10,000 for the 2021 Spike Business Awards gala to be 

held during BC Buy Local Week be funded from the COVID-19 Safe Restart Grants 

for Local Governments as recommended in the memo dated August 5, 2021 from 

the Finance and Technology Department – Financial Services Division regarding 

Funding Source – 2021 Spike Business Awards. 

 

Attachments: 

1. Memo considered at the July 27, 2021 Regular Council meeting – Spike Business 

Awards. 
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This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Tyson Ganske for Paul Rockwood, General Manager of Finance and Technology - 

Aug 11, 2021 - 3:22 PM 

Tracey Takahashi for Dorothy Shermer, Corporate Officer - Aug 13, 2021 - 3:42 PM 

Tim Savoie, City Manager - Sep 9, 2021 - 2:46 PM 


